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10 Furnival Street 
London 
EC4A 1AB 
 
 
17th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Lara 
 
Re: Amey pay claim 2022/2023  

Thank you for your email, dated 16th June 2022. 

To answer your points, please see below: 

1. You are well aware that we balloted our members and your offer was declined, hence the 
reason we move towards a strike ballot.  

2. Support staff, workshop staff and supervisors are entitled to ballot for action; they are 
included.  

3.  Our claim for Drivers was £15 plus the driver retention. You are aware of this.  

4.  Not a single member has complained or left; in fact, we have members joining!   

Non-members can join at www.gmb.org.uk   Please can you signpost any non-members to our 
online joining page.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Grafton 
Membership Development Officer  
 
Cc: GMB members 
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